Laura Rupprecht

Subject: FW: Campbell Drive Playground

From: Nicole Gray

Sent: September 10, 2022 10:16 AM

To: Willie Popp < wpopp@uxbridge.ca>

Cc: Heather McDonell

Subject: Campbell Drive Playground

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I am a current resident of Campbell Drive. There is much talk at the moment about having a play structure put up in this area. I believe having somewhere for parents and kids to go to play would be great. Currently there is no where in this area to walk to. I have a toddler and so walking to Elgin Park isn't always an option. I don't think the neighborhood warrants or is after a large structure, just something that can give some kids some exercise. Our neighborhood has changed alot in the past few years and a place like this will help neighbour's connect and children to meet other little ones in the area.

After years of lockdown its time for some attention to be given to reuniting people and communities. I really hope this is taken into account when making this decision.

Thank you for your time.

Nicole Grav

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.